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09 February 2023 

Dear Sir/Madam

Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA)
Request ID: FOI482942963 

Thank you for your request for information relating to Schools & Mental Health.

You have requested the following information:

1. What funding is Coventry City Council designating towards the wellbeing of teachers and
schooling staff in your local area?

2. If possible, could you please send me a relevant name/email/contact number of someone
in charge of mental health within schools in your local area?

3. What funding is being designated to schools, specifically for student wellbeing in your
local area?

4. What is the number of schools/teachers that Coventry City Council provides funding for?

In response to your request, we confirm that we do not hold this information and are informing you
as per Section 1(1) of the Act.

Coventry City Council does not provide funding towards the wellbeing of students and staff at any
schools within the Coventry area. You would need to contact the schools directly to request this
information. The contact details for schools are accessible via the below link: 

https://www.coventry.gov.uk/schoolcontactdetails 



To advise and assist, the Mental Health Support Teams (MHSTs) provide a whole schools
approach to schools which is funded through NHS England. Coventry currently has two MHSTs
which cover approximately 30 schools. Please be advised there is a capacity limit as to how many
schools and pupils the MHSTs can cover. The CAMHS Local Transformation Plan, which covers
Coventry and Warwickshire, will provide you with further information on the services provided,
which we have attached to this request. 

The new Tier 2 service which is delivered by Compass and is funded by the ICB (Integrated Care
Boards), supports children and young people with low to moderate emotional wellbeing and mental
health. A part of this offer will aim to support schools, local children and young people. In addition,
Kooth is also in place for anonymised support, which has also been actively promoted within
schools. 

Coventry City Council also hosted a professional webinar in July 2022 explaining the local offer,
which was set out to schools across Coventry and Warwickshire. This is available for you to
access via the below link: 

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLhpduM3svftDppw0qaIg59-gVVCX_k8W4

IAPT (Improving Access to Psychological Therapy) and adult mental health support is available to
everyone who resides in Coventry and Warwickshire, which is delivered by CWPT (Coventry and
Warwickshire Partnership NHS Trust) and is funded through the ICB. Please note this does not
provide direct support towards school staff specifically, however this support is available should
they need it and can be accessed via their General Practitioner.

The supply of information in response to a FOI request does not confer an automatic right to re-
use the information. You can use any information supplied for the purposes of private study and
non-commercial research without requiring further permission. Similarly, information supplied can
also be re-used for the purposes of news reporting. An exception to this is photographs. Please
contact us if you wish to use the information for any other purpose.

For information, we publish a variety of information such as:  FOI/EIR Disclosure Log, Publication
Scheme, Facts about Coventry and Open Data that you may find of useful if you are looking for
information in the future.

If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our response.
Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt of our response to
your original request – email: infogov@coventry.gov.uk

If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information Commissioner,
who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane,
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email icocasework@ico.org.uk.

Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.

Yours faithfully

Information Governance 


